GUTHRIE CLINIC ROBERT PACKER HOSPITAL SAYRE, PENNSYLVANIA

SURGICAL SECTION
OF
DR. DONALD GUTHRIE

June 7, 1941

My dear Fred:

I am perfectly delighted over the well deserved honor that has come your way and believe that the interest of the medical profession could not be safeguarded by a better man during the emergency which faces us.

My hearty congratulations!

If my long experience with the Pennsylvania State Society matters places me in a position to help you with any matters that pertain to the State of Pennsylvania, do not hesitate to call upon me.

Jerry joins me in congratulations and love to Edith.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Fred W. Rankin 271 West Short Street Lexington, Kentucky